
 
Sent: 8/06/2015 8:30:53 AM 
Subject: Online Submission  08/06/2015   MR Elvis Maio  ST  NSW   RE: PEX2014/0004 - 9 Howard Avenue DEE WHY NSW 2099   I oppose the increase in height of the proposed Meriton building. The building is already going to be too tall for the character of Dee Why and the new height request will be the benchmark for future development applications/amendments if approved.  


